
-------- Original Message -------- 
From: "Dalton, Debra R CIV USA USMA"  
 
 
Good Afternoon from a very rainy West Point! 
 
We know you have been anxiously awaiting information on the TEE schedule.  
 
TEEs  Term End Exams (Final exams for the semester)  Thank you for your patience! 
 
The TEE schedule has been modified allowing all cadets to complete their TEEs no later than 
Thursday December 20 at 6:30 p.m.  
 
TEEs will begin on Saturday, December 15  with two exam periods that day; 11 a.m.  2:30 p.m. 
and 6:30-10 p.m.  
 
No TEEs on Sunday! 
 
The majority of the plebes and yearlings (with standard schedules) will take one TEE per day. 
 
 
The TEE schedules will be visible for cadets to see on Tuesday, October 23.  
 
Working with the bus coordinator to ensure there are buses available at times appropriate 
following the exams. 
 
For those with the later exam period on Thursday, there will be an early morning bus on Friday, 
December 21. 
 
Please be sure to check with your cadet regarding their schedule. 
 
Questions ? please let us know! 
Again, thanks for your patience. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Deb 
 
Debra Dalton 
Parent Communications Liaison 
West Point Admissions Office 
 
(845) 938-5650 
 
 
deb.dalton@usma.edu 
 
 
www.westpoint.edu/parents  
 
 
www.facebook.com/westpointparents 
 
 
www.flickr.com/photos/westpointparents 
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